
TERM 1, WEEK 1  
2020 

YELLOW HUB NEWS 
 

We welcome all of the Year 6’s and their families back to the 2020 school year and a very warm 
welcome to Yellow Hub. We are super excited about working with all the children in the hub and 
the opportunities that await. 
 
In Yellow Hub this year we would like to introduce our team: 
Classroom Teachers: Lisa Grigg, Michael Coldwell, Trish French and Corey Gallagher 
Learning Support Teacher: Marnie Hallam 
Learning Support Officers: Jane Coyne and Danielle Vigilante 
 
Communication with Staff 
It is imperative that you notify the school if your child is absent. We ask you to do this via email, 
before the school day starts, to avoid being contacted by the school. If you need to contact your 
child’s teacher or a staff member from Yellow Hub, please use the following email: 
cgallagher@staroceangrove.catholic.edu.au 
lgrigg@staroceangrove.catholic.edu.au 
tfrench@staroceangrove.catholic.edu.au 
mcoldwell@staroceangrove.catholic.edu.au 
mhallam@staroceangrove.catholic.edu.au 
 
Specialist Days and Sports Uniform 
Yellow Hub specialist day will be a Tuesday in even weeks. Therefore sports uniform is to be 
worn on a Tuesday and Friday. 
 
MEET & GREETS 
Please see Caremonkey for information on the upcoming Meet & Greets, which we encourage 
you to attend. They will take place Tuesday & Wednesday evening of week​ 3 on the 11 and 12 
February. 
 
Please keep your eye out for the Yellow Hub Information Booklet which will provide valuable 
information on the year ahead. 
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